
Changing lives stitch by stitch  

Ruth Kerubo 

Ruth came to visit an Aunt who was working at Kenana Farm in 2008. Her Aunt 
introduced her to knitting and encouraged her to become a Knitter. For 4 years 
Ruth worked on the general floor before she joined the permanent staff in 2012.  

 

Ruth is one of our accomplished knitters who works on new patterns and assists 
with the checking and labelling table. She also helps to train new knitters to how 
knit, how to read patterns as well as teaching them on how to finish items.  

 

Ruth is a mother of 3 girls whom she is raising and educating as a single mother.  

 

I want to Thank all the people who support Kenana Knitters, your support makes it 
possible for our company to continue providing us with employment. Our children 

are in school because of the wonderful support that you give us. 

Ruth Kerubo  
 

 


